
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: 4058 Gate Replacement 

DATE: April 7, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 

In the last 3 years Police and Public Works have spent close to $10,000.00 in repairs and 
emergency call-ins. Repairs were $2000 in the last three weeks. The gates were installed 
during a period when manufactures were trying out new parts/components and were only used 
for about a year. Our current gate service company has stated that they only service a few of 
these gates with these components and unfortunately, we have 2 of them. Over the last year 
or so the gate has been acting up more frequently. Many components of this style gate are 
obsolete and it is a crucial part of the Police and Public Works facilities security. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to approve the 4058 Gate Replacement quote from the Barnum Gate Company in the 
amount of $47,120.00. 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

This will be paid out of the Building Fund. 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Barnum Gate Company Quote 

 JC Enterprises Quote 


